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Proposal

Add the following assumption to the to the COCAG as section 2.14 and to the TBAG in
section 2.11.

“It is assumed from a wireline perspective that numbers allocated to a wireline Service
Provider are to be utilized to provide service to customers physically located in the
same rate center that the numbers are assigned with the exception of foreign exchange
service. In the case of Foreign exchange service, numbers are assigned to customers
whose facilities terminate in a rate center different than the rate center where the
numbers were assigned. However, all routing and billing of calls to and from these
- numbers is subject to a specific tariff reflecting this arrangement.

For wireline service providers numbers assigned to a specnflc rate center are not to be
reassigned to customers in another rate center unless the reallocation of the numbers
is approved by the NANPA.”




